
From: Becky Iverson
To: Ed Scofield
Cc: Julie Patterson-Hunter
Subject: Constituent message re: Rise Gold
Date: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 4:38:50 PM

Hi Supervisor Scofield,

Larak Butgran, resident of District 2 called to express his distrust in Rise Gold and his opposition to
the mine reopening. He had a lot of comments on this particular issue….he left his number if you’d
like to reach out: 

Julie, he also wished to share his sentiments with the entire board, if you don’t mind passing along.

Thank you,

Becky Iverson
Board Clerk II
Nevada County Board of Supervisors
950 Maidu Avenue, Suite 200
Nevada City CA 95959
(530) 265-1498
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